Canton School District 41-1
Board of Education Proceedings

The Canton School District Board of Education met in special session on Friday, March 13, 2020 at 7:00 pm in
the school library.

Members and others present: Christal Dietzenbach, Todd Gannon, Jon Gustad, Scott Larson, Josh Otkin,
Jennifer Skiles, Principal Devitt, Principal Townsend, Sp. Ed Director Richarz, Building and Grounds D. Sehr,
Supt.Gerber, Business Manager Thompson, several teachers and members of the community.

The meeting was called to order and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

No conflicts of interest were identified.

J. Otkin moved, second by J. Skiles to approve the agenda. Aye: all members

The meeting was called for the purpose of determining procedures and policy in regards to COVID-19.

The SD Dept. of Education has issued an executive order that all public schools will be closed the week of
March 16-20, 2020.

A sample policy, “Public Health Condition response” was revised to meet the needs of Canton School District,
and a first reading conducted.

The District will apply for the Seamless Summer Option, providing the availability of sack lunches thru the
School Lunch Program to students, if school closure is extended. The District hopes to work with Love Inc. and
the backpack program for short-term meal assistance as needed.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. The next regular meeting of the Board will be April 13, 2020 at 7:00 pm

Nancy Thompson, Business Manager
Canton School Dist. 41-1



